
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1.52± Acres 
3 Bed/2 Bath 

MLS #4121402 
 

Kristen McBeth 
kmcbethrealty@gmail.com 
Office: (601) 250-0017 
Cell: (601) 249-6101 
SouthernStatesRealty.com 

3108 County Line Road W, Summit, MS 
 

Welcome to this beautiful 3-
bedroom, 2-bath home built in 
2023, nestled on a spacious 1.52-
acre lot in the desirable Heritage 
Subdivision within the North Pike 
School District. This modern 
country home offers the perfect 
blend of style and serenity, with 
an open-concept floor plan and 
sleek finishes throughout. Enjoy 
the peace of country living just 
minutes from town, with plenty of 
space to relax, garden, or 
entertain outdoors. Located in a 
quiet, well-maintained 
neighborhood, this move-in-ready 
home is a rare find in North 
Pike—don't miss your chance to 
make it yours! 

31.341581, -90.494678 GPS 

$320,000 


